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Newsletter 20                                                                                           Friday, 24th February 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope that this newsletter finds you and your families well.  
 

Wednesday 1st March 2023 – 4.30-5.00pm 
To launch our World Book Day celebrations, children are invited to join their teachers for a special Book at Bedtime 
evening on Wednesday 1st March (the night before World Book Day). Children can come back to school in their pyjamas 
to enjoy a selection of favourite stories. 
 
Children should arrive at School at 4.25pm, ready for a 4.30pm start. Children to be collected at 5pm please. 
 
Parents/carers are welcome to stay and wait in the School Hall, where refreshments will be available. 

 
  

On Thursday 2nd of March, we will be celebrating World Book Day. Children are invited to come into school dressed 
up as a book character. There will be prizes for the most impressive costumes - we can't wait to see what the children 
come up with! In class, children will be taking part in a Book Day Bingo, completing a number of book themed activities. 
The children will come home with a National World Book Day Token; these can be exchanged for a FREE World Book 
Day book. There are 12 exciting titles available this year and these can be found in bookshops and supermarkets. 
 

 

THURSDAY 
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Celebration Assembly 

Today, we celebrated: Lily and Theodor (FS2); Jacob and Nawa (Y1); Thomas and Vlad (Y2), James and Georgia (Y3); 
Esmae and Lillie  (Y4); Keanu and Tommy Brown (Y5); Lilly and Jacob K (Y6).  
Huge congratulations to these children who have demonstrated great aspiration and behaviour through their learning 
this week and they are role-models for us all. 

Respect, Kindness, Resilience and Community form our other core Values. 
 

The Attendance Cup 

Congratulations also to Willow Class who have again won the Weekly Attendance Cup with an impressive figure of 

97.8%. This is a fantastic achievement and puts Willow in a strong position to defend the title they won in Term 3. It is 

also good to see three classes at or above the national average of 96% this week. 

 

 
Team Points Cup Winners 

 

Today, Red House won the trophy for achieving the most Team Points and they had an extra playtime this afternoon. 

Very well done. The Team Captains add up the team points in each class and they give 4 points to the winning team, 3 

points for second place, 2 points for third place and 1 point for fourth place. 

 
Safeguarding – Online Safety 
As part of our commitment to help you keep your child(ren) safe online please look under the Safeguarding tab in our 
Online Safety section. 
https://woodlands.wilts.sch.uk/safeguarding/online-safety/ 
 
Please click here for the latest Online Safety Newsletter – February 2023 -> Woodlands Primary School and Oak Tree 
Nursery. 
The latest Online safety Newsletter includes important information on the dangers of PUBG, HiPal-Walkie Talkie and 
Instagram.  
 
 
 
 

https://woodlands.wilts.sch.uk/safeguarding/online-safety/
https://woodlands.wilts.sch.uk/e-safety/
https://woodlands.wilts.sch.uk/e-safety/
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Dates for the Diary 
 

Woodlands Book Week Mon 27th Feb-Fri 3rd 
March 

 

  

Book Week Story Evening Wednesday 1st March 4.30pm-5.00pm Come back to school in your 
pyjamas for a Book Week Story session. 

 
 
 
 

Thursday 2nd March Dress up as a book character on Thursday 2nd 
March. 

Last Day of Term 4 Friday 31st March Normal 3pm Finish 

First Day of Term 5 Monday 17th April  

School Closed – Spring Bank Holiday Monday 1st May  

School Closed – King Charles III’s Coronation 
Bank Holiday 

Monday 8th May  

Key Stage 2 SATs Week – for Year 6 – Maple 
Class 

The key stage 2 tests 
are timetabled 
from Tuesday 9 May 
to Friday 12 May 2023 

 

Year 6 Residential at Osmington Bay Wednesday 24th May 
to Friday 26th May 

 

 
Kind regards, 
 

 

M Kitley 

 

Matthew Kitley 

Headteacher 


